December 12,2013

To Mayor and Council,

At the December 11,2013 regular meeting of the Austin Animal Advisory Commission the AAC unanimously approved the motion (7-0-0) to make the following recommendation.

The Animal Advisory Commission approves in principle the redevelopment of Auditorium Shores with the following recommendations;

- 1. The vote by council is delayed to allow for more public input
- 2. The off-leash area is expanded east to include the proposed on-leash area
- 3. Consider the dog policy on the event lawn be revised.

Respectfully submitted,

Abigail Smith

Chief Animal Services Officer

Recommendation: 20131211-005b

Members voting aye: Lundstedt, Ellis, Tucker, Pasztor, Geigel, Benner and Gajdeczka